Julie’s

Scholarship

The Wisconsin Pink Shawl Initiative is proud to offer our 5th scholarship in memory
of one our founding members, Julie Darrough who passed away due to breast
cancer on October 18, 2012, This year's scholarship has been increased to $2000.
Julie valued education, and graduated with honors from UWM with a degree in
teaching. This scholarship has been established to honor Julie's memory and to
provide a means for her generosity, tenacity and love of life to live on. Applications
can be requested by emailing pinkshawl@att.net
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